
Hi Tour des Trees riders, 
 
It was so wonderful to meet many of you on the last day of your ride in Nashville, and a great 
time was had by all at Hull-Jackson Montessori! Root Nashville is excited to return to the school 
this fall for an additional planting. 
 
If you enjoyed your time in Tennessee & Kentucky and would like to follow what's going on in 
the tree world here locally, you can sign up for the Root Nashville newsletter via our website. 
We are a public-private campaign working to plant 500,000 trees in Davidson County (area 
surrounding Nashville) by 2050! In addition to this overall planting goal, we identified key 
neighborhoods for intensive plantings to achieve a more equitable canopy distribution. Hull-
Jackson is located in one of these impact areas, in North Nashville. You can also like us on 
Facebook here, and follow us on Twitter and Instagram at @root_nashville. 
 
Let me know if you're ever in Nashville again and would like to talk trees, and maybe we will 
run into each other at other tree events and conferences! 
 
Best, 
Meg Morgan 
Root Nashville Campaign Manager 
Cumberland River Compact 
meg.morgan@cumberlandrivercompact.org 
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